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Dear Families Celebrating Ramadan,  

 

Wishing you a Ramadan Kareem 

 

FASTING DURING RAMADAN 

 

Staff will be briefed about which children are fasting and make adaptations to meet their needs. For this reason, we ask 

that parents/carers use the following link to indicate if their child is fasting.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/dtc4BtcVYa 

 

This link also gives you the opportunity to let us know of any requirements your child may need in school during the 

period of fasting. 

 

PE LESSONS  

 

PE sessions will be modified to enable as much participation as possible for children fasting. Children who are fasting 

can request to withdraw from PE activities that are too strenuous. Lunchtime Pupils fasting do not have to attend the 

lunch hall. The children will be given the choice of going to Mrs Shah’s Ramadan Club to spend lunchtime. Some 

Ramadan related art activities and books will be available for pupils to use if they wish. Alternatively, the children can 

go out to the playground as usual to play. Any pupil eligible for free school meals can select a sandwich that they can 

take home and eat later. 

 

PRAYER  

 

A quiet private room/area will be available for pupils who wish to pray at 12:40pm  

 

ABSENCE FOR EID-UL-FITR 

 

Please let us know when Ramadan is confirmed if your child will be absent as this will be an authorised absence for 

Religious Observance. We are unable to mark children as authorised unless you inform us they are absent due to 

celebrating Eid. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Fiona Young  
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